
SGQG Board Meeting:  May 9, 2023 

Call to order:  10:02 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  45 members, 2 guests 

Approval of minutes:  No 

Board Reports: 

President:  Next meeting Pam Gremore will bring 3 or 4 items as door prizes.  Also, find the item in the 
newsletter will continue.  If anyone is taking Jenny Lyons’ class and does not have a denim jacket, see Patty.  June 
we will have our annual Summer Potluck. 

 Mail:  P.O. Box bill 

 San Jose Museum of Quilts & Textiles Membership request 

Vice President:  No July class due to lack of interest.  

Treasurer:   
 

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Joy Lily Lecture 

New Business:  Motion to stay at Faith Lutheran Church.  Seconded and carried.  

 
   

Old Business:   

Committee Reports:   

Penny Dominici:  Make quilt blocks for bookmarks.  Workshops are also the 4 th Tuesday at Pine Grove Mobile 
Home Park. 

Sandy Wagner:  Department of Justice states were allowed to auction baskets and small quilts.  Pat Bjerke is in 
charge of member boutique.  Asked Patty Carr to check on vendors.  LaDonna is stepping down.  Need a new 
second chair.   

Sandy Askin and Kathy Scott presented small quilt sleeves.   

Heidi has a list of all the library books.  If you have an interest, let her know and she will bring to meeting.  There 
are also lots of windows for our quilt show that need to be filled.   

Kathy Beach:  Listed 2022 donations of quilts, clothing protectors, mug rugs, dog beds, Christmas stocking, toy 
bags and walker bags.   

Show and tell 

Adjourn:  12:23 p.m. 




